
 
 

COVID-19 LEARNING CONTINUITY 
 
 
 

As you are already aware, members of our College community who have tested positive 
for COVID-19 or been identified as close contacts are required to isolate as per advice 
from WA         Department of Health. 
 
In order to minimise disruption to students’ teaching and learning, Chisholm Catholic 
College  is conscious of providing students who are required to isolate with continuity to 
their academic studies. The College is prepared for continued delivery of our teaching and 
learning programs, and will operate a Face-to-Face and Hybrid/Remote model. 
 
Assuming students are not unwell, they will be expected to access the available lesson 
instructions and resources on SEQTA Learn and communicate with the teacher when 
required. If the teacher is conducting an online Teams lesson, the student is welcome to 
join      and be supported by the teacher when they can, but the teacher’s primary 
responsibility will be to those students in the classroom. 
 
A student who misses an assessment because of COVID-19 isolation will not be 
penalised. As per our College Assessment Plan, the student will be expected to complete 
the assessment on their return (unless an extended period of time has elapsed), and the 
subject teacher, in consultation with the Head of Learning Area, may assign a 
standardised score. 
 
We encourage all students to try and maintain a daily routine that supports their learning, 
to      be organised, to continue to communicate with their respective subject teacher and to 
exercise safe health practices. 
 
As a Catholic College, the safety and wellbeing of our students is always our priority and 
we  thank you for your support. 
 
 
Mr Rino Randazzo 
Vice Principal - Teaching and Learning 

 
 
 
 
 


